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12 December 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 9th January 2020, 5.00pm – 6.30pm 
 
We would like to invite both you and your son to an informal evening at the school on 
Thursday 9th January 2020 which will begin at 5.00pm with a Presentation in the Cripps 
Theatre by Mr Bernard, Headmaster and Mrs Bradley-Brophy, Director of Sixth Form.   
 
On the evening you will be able look at the various courses that we plan to offer from next 
September and collect an application information pack for the Sixth Form.  You can also 
discover more about higher and further education, leadership opportunities, careers and 
employability and academic skills development.   
 
Our approach to the Post 16 curriculum will be outlined during the Theatre Presentation.  
Senior Staff will be present to offer advice about courses and possible combinations of 
subjects. 
 
Parking is available in the Cripps Hall Car Park on Billing Road, opposite the school. Please 
do not park in Chipsey Avenue. 
 
We hope that you and your son will join us on 9th January.  Please come through the Cripps 
Hall Theatre entrance. 
 
If you have any queries in relation to the evening please contact Mrs Louise Shocklidge, 
Admissions Officer, at the school 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
R Bernard 
Headmaster 


